
                 13.9.24 

Dear Parents and Carers… 

The first full week ticked off! 

Everything seems to have gone pretty smoothly here (well, rela-

tively!) so thank you, as always, for your support in helping the 

children get back into the swing of things...or just get into the 

swing if you’re Nursery or Reception!  

Please come and find us if you need owt, and have a lovely 

weekend...from us all at UPS 

Keep talking to us about pick-up 

We have had a couple of incidents already where parents have 

needed to change arrangements at the end of the day, meaning 

that the children will need to go to after-school clubs, or no long-

er need to. Please let us know if things change so that the hando-

vers run smoothly! Many thanks! 

PTA AGM 

Our PTA AGM is on 

Wednesday straight after 

school. Please join us and 

consider the massive differ-

ence you can make to our 

school community! 

Author Visit 
We are very excited to announce that the brilliant author Marie 
Basting will becoming to our school to talk about her new book, 
Auntie Medusa and Me on Thursday 17th October 2024. 
‘An action-packed, laugh-out-loud funny Greek mythology adven-
ture. 
I’m Silvia, an ordinary kid just like you. At least, I was ordinary until I 
wound up in Ancient Rome and found out I’m a demigoddess. Yeah, 
that took me by surprise too. But seriously, travelling back in time is 
nothing compared to what’s happening now .  
Medusa the gorgon wants her head back – and she’s chosen me to 
find it!’ 
Urmston Bookshop is providing copies of Marie’s books, - and your 
child will be able to get their book signed by Marie and be able to 
say hi and have a short chat. 
If you would like your child to buy a book, please complete Parent 
Pay by Friday 11th October, paying for the book / books you wish to 
purchase. 

 Library Service! 

The library in the KS2 
building will be open 
for parents and chil-
dren to visit together 
after school on Tues-
days. The wonderful 
Mrs. Morton will be 
there to assist.! 

Parent Pact 

You may have become aware of this from the 

Smartphone Free Childhood ‘movement’. We are 

all aware of some of the benefits of screens, but 

can probably all agree that smartphones are ex-

tremely addictive and not massively beneficial to 

children at primary level. Perhaps take a look… 

https://

parentpact.smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/ 

Happy World Afro Day.!  

At UPS we celebrate the natural hair-
styles of our pupils and embrace what 

makes us unique. #worldafroday 
#rightsrespectingschools #article2 



BEING MORE… 

Being More still remains a core part of our culture in school. Our children’s behav-

iour is good, but we want them all to go that extra mile in displaying our school val-

ues and helping others to be happy through their kindness, respect and responsibil-

ity. Please let us know what your children get up to outside school so we can share 

and celebrate in school! 

Over the summer, Edith showed us what it is all about. After growing her hair for 

about two years, it was finally long enough for her to have it cut off to be donated 

to the Little Princess Trust, to be made into a real hair wig for children who have lost 

their own hair, through cancer treatment and other illness.  Lots of people, including 

parents at UPS, were so kind to donate to her fundraiser (https://

www.justgiving.com/page/jayne-meyrick).  Super being more, Edith! 

https://

www.autismlea

rns.co.uk/

supporting-

autistic-girls-4/ 

NUTS! 

Please be reminded that 

we are a nut free school 

and be as vigilant as you 

can when doing the 

packed lunches and junior 

snacks! Thank you very 

much! 

Build to beat Cancer! 

Alma, a parent at our school, is fundraising for the ‘Build to Beat Breast Cancer’ Appeal, a new breast screening di-

agnostic unit to be built at Wythenshawe hospital to allow early detection. She is doing this by doing various bonk-

ers and extreme challenges, including trekking up Mount Kilimanjaro next year and also the London Marathon.  She 

has a huge target of 8k overall. Any support is obviously greatly appreciated so take a look at the link below! A spe-

cial shout-out too to our Vivienne, who has been a great help, always supporting the challenges, helping with vari-

ous costumes, making bracelets to sell, bucket collections at events, all sorts…what a star you are Vivienne!  

Donate via JustGiving: https://www.justgiving.com/page/ginja-ninja-fundraising 

Follow me: https://www.instagram.com/ginja­_ninja_fundraising 

Earrings 

Can parents please be mind-

ful of earrings. Studs are 

allowed but must be cov-

ered, with tape if necessary, 

for PE. We hear of many 

horror stories and don’t 

want to be part of one! 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/jayne-meyrick
https://www.justgiving.com/page/jayne-meyrick
https://www.justgiving.com/page/ginja-ninja-fundraising
https://www.instagram.com/ginja%1f_ninja_fundraising


Forest School...with the Nebula Centre...starting at UPS soon…! 



Every little helps, guys...or is that the wrong supermarket?  












